
 

 

Our Reference: EKL/CB* 

13th May 2020 

 

Dear Year 10, 

 

I hope you are all well and staying safe.  The school is a very different place without all of you around 
and you are hugely missed; it is also very quiet!  
 
One of the key events this half term is the application for consideration to be part of the Prefect Team 
for next academic year. This is an important position and we would like you consider taking on this 
vital role that is part of supporting the Senior Leadership Team.  
 
If you believe you have what it takes and would like to part of this team, please fill out the attached 
form and return it to me by Monday 1st June. 
 
I look forward to reading your applications, 
 

We can’t wait to see you all again soon; please make sure you stay well and think positively. 

 

Thinking of you all and hoping you continue to stay safe, 

 

E Karadal  

 

Ms E Karadal 

Head of Year 10 

 

 


